NATIONAL MONTFORD POINT MARINE ASSOCIATION, INC. www.montfordpointmarines.org







Monday, September 11, 2017

Dear Members / Friends / Colleagues,



In recent days, the devastation of Hurricane's Harvey, Katia, Irma, and now Jose has felt by all of us. We are still collecting information on our Montford Pointers as these storms navigate the lower regions progress. It is in our collective as Marines and as a Community of individuals to want to help. As it has in the past, The Association response to these storms will be a unified contribution under a single banner. This will ensure that the massive need for life-saving and life-sustaining support for those impacted by the storm is getting to the right source.

We have established three (3) methods by which you can assist; Click on the link located on our National Website that will point you to the American Red Cross. If you prefer to mail your donation Print the attached form follow

the instructions (insure you place the Association information on the Organization line); and last to donate by phone or to get assistance with your donation, please contact us at 1-800-HELP NOW (1-800-435-7669) We will also track how the donations are used, and report to you as relief work unfolds.

Again To donate, please note the following:

By Mail American Red Cross PO Box 37839 Boone, IA 50037-0839 By Phone Contact 1-800-HELP NOW 1-800-435-7669) Or Español:

1-800-435-7669

National Website Online http://montfordpointmarines.org



Help people affected by Hurricane Harvey.

DONATE NOW



Print the Form to donate by credit card

++All donations are tax-deductible.

Thank you in advance for your deep concern for the thousands displaced and for your generous response to their needs during the long road to recovery.

Sincerely,

James "Hammer" Carr National Montford Point Marine Association, Inc

We welcome your feedback! Send us your questions, comments, or story suggestions to: Info@montfordpointmarines.org